
 
NCS ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB MEETING MINUTES 

January 5, 2022 

 
Ross Bodenheimer called the January 5, 2022 NCS Athletic Booster Club meeting to order at 6:33 p.m. with a 

prayer. 

 

Members present included: 

Ross Bodenheimer  Jerry Bates  Jeff Kroening 

Paul Michlig  Brian Puent   Bob Groene    

Al Romportal  Ken Teeters  Shana Gliniecki 
 

    

 

September minutes were approved. Ken first, Jeff 2nd. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
FINANCIAL REPORT (Krista Zubke) 

Krista not present at this meeting.  A handout was provided showing standing. 

 

ALUMINUM CAN RECYCLING 

Trailer is full and ready to go. 

 

CONCESSIONS (Al Romportal) 

Al reported that all is going well.  Free popcorn was a big hit.  No concessions for the JV only. 
 

FACILITIES UPDATE (Cory Marquardt) 

Nothing new 

 

EQUIPMENT UPDATE 

Nothing new 

 

FUNDRAISING 

Cardinal card was about $4000, so far going very well. 

 

Ross brought up the need for new recruits to all our fundraisers.  Might set up a social get together to recruit new 

people.  

 

January 18th and January 21st are 50/50 raffles for booster club (girls basketball games) 

 

Cabin Fever kick off meeting is January 13 at 6:30 

 

New bylaws are still being worked on by Ross at this time.  There was some discussion on specifics.  

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

There was last minute talk on changing the programs to add winter sports pictures to new programs for end of the 

season. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 7:30 by Ken second by Jerry. 

 



Respectfully submitted, 

Jerry Bates 
Jerry Bates 

Secretary  

1/5/22 


